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Dear Editor, 

Please consider the submission of the manuscript “Two sides of the same coin”. Authors are Sofia Marques (first and corresponding author), Hugo Ferreira, Ana Nunes, Roberto Silva and Susana Sampaio. Every author contributed to the manuscript, agreed on publication in all forms and media, copyright transfer to EJCRIM, waives EJCRIM from any liabilities connected to the incorrect copyright statement and denies any conflict of interest that could influence the work. Dr. Susana Sampaio has a Grant from the Portuguese Society of Nephrology and belongs to the Advisory Board of MSD for hepatitis C, although this does not relate in any way to the present case-report. The contents of the manuscript have not been published elsewhere. 

Please address correspondence to sofiahomemdemelo@gmail.com.

Yours faithfully,
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[bookmark: _GoBack]
[image: ]
__________________________________
Hugo Ferreira

Ana Teresa Pires de Morais Nunes
__________________________________
Ana Nunes

Roberto Nicolau Pestana Silva
__________________________________
Roberto Silva

Susana Maria Moreira Sampaio Norton
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Susana Sampaio
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